Holy Rosary School Parents Club Meeting Minutes

February 10, 2011

Megan Petersen, President, welcomed all who were in attendance as the meeting started at 6:30pm. The minutes from the December 9, 2010 meeting were approved as written.

Treasurer's Report--Marti McGaughey

Marti McGaughey distributed a financial report that was current as of January 11, 2011.

Vice President's Report - Currie Baker

Currie Baker reported that the School Commission meets on the first Thursday of the month.

The next meeting, on March 3, 2011, is an OPEN meeting. She encouraged parents to attend.

President's Report - Megan Peterson

Meg Peterson invited parents to a showing of the film "Race To Nowhere" at the Admiral Theatre on Thursday, March 10, 2011. This documentary film looks at some of the consequences of our current education system. 50% of the ticket sales will benefit Holy Rosary School. If purchased before the date, tickets are \$10/each. They will be \$15 at the door. Child care at the school will be available to parents who make reservations by calling Meg Peterson.

Standing Committee Reports

Parents In Touch – Jillian Kane

Jillian invited parents to participate in praying the rosary for the intentions of the school on Fridays at 8:30am in the reservation chapel off the narthex of the church.

Heart Auction – Meg Peterson for committee chairs

Meg announced that the procurement team for this year's auction is now accepting cash donations and that the last "turn in Tuesday" will be this coming Tuesday.

Guest Speaker: Stephanie Thomas, Victim Advocate with I.C.A.C. - Internet Crimes Against Children; A Federal Task Force of the Seattle Police Department: On Cyber-Bullying and Internet Safety Tips

The next Parent Club Meeting is on Thursday, April 14, 2011 at 6:30pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Amy Thorsen Secretary